
June 16th, 2020 

FREE COVID-19 VIRAL TESTING AVAILABLE 
AT THE SUMTER COUNTY HEALTH 
DEPARTMENT 

Contact:  

Megan McCarthy 

Megan.McCarthy@FLHealth.gov 

352-569-3134 

Bushnell, FLA — The Sumter County Health Department (Sumter-CHD) would like to inform 

residents that COVID-19 virus testing is available at the health department. Interested 

community members can call 352-569-3102 to make an appointment for testing. No COVID-19 

symptoms are required to be tested. This testing is performed curbside, so the individual being 

tested never has to leave their vehicle. Photo identification is required. No insurance is 

necessary, and the test is free. This testing detects the COVID-19 virus to diagnose active 

infections through a nasal swab that is inserted by a medical professional. Please note that 

COVID-19 antibody testing is not currently being offered by Sumter-CHD. If you would like to be 

tested for the virus, please call 352-569-3102 to be connected to our scheduling team. 

Appointments are required to be tested. 

FREE COVID-19 TESTING 

 Appointments required, please call 352-569-3102 to schedule 

 No symptoms required, you do not have to have COVID-19 symptoms to be tested 

 No antibody testing available, please contact your private provider to obtain this test 

 Please bring Photo ID with you to your appointment 

Questions? Please call 352-569-3102 or email AskSumter@FLHealth.gov  

 

*** 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to 

protect, promote and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county 

and community efforts. 

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter at @HealthyFla. For more information about the 

Florida Department of Health please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov. 
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